
 
 
Installation of Dr. Chang Shik Yang as Special Emissary to the Americas 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
May 28, 2014 
 
Dear Family, 
 
Tomorrow, the Day of All True Things, will also be special day of celebration for another reason, because 
we will welcome back Dr. Chang Shik Yang, who was recently appointed by True Mother as her special 
emissary to the Americas. 
 
As you all know, Dr. Yang served for more than a decade as Continental Director in North America, and 
spent so many years by True Parents’ side, especially in the latter years of True Father’s life in Las 
Vegas. He played a leading role in the creation and early years of the ACLC, in the development of 
MEPI, and so many other important projects of our True Parents. Recently, he has also been serving as 
the Chairman of UPF International. 
 
Dr. Yang has indicated that a primary focus of his new responsibility will be to work for the unity of 
North and South America, which Father indicated was a crucial condition for the unity of Christianity and 
the eventual unity of the Koreas. 
 
We will hold a simple installation ceremony at 4 West 43rd St at 11am tomorrow, followed by lunch. If 
you would like to send some words of encouragement to Dr. Yang, you can do so up to the last minute by 
email to president@unification.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 
 
 
 


